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Media Adyvisory: City of Duluth and WLSSD To Hold News Conference Tomorrow, Wednesday,
June 24, 11:00 a.m.

[Duluth, MN] — Mayor Don Ness and Jack Ezell, Western Lake Superior Sanitary District (WLSSD)
Manager of Planning and Technical Services, will hold a news conference tomorrow, Wednesday, June 24,
2015 at 11:00 a.m. to announce significant news received from the U.S. Department of Justice and an
important milestone in protecting Lake Superior. The news conference will be held at the pump station
located at the end of Water Street, off 2Bt Ave East, near Beacon Pointe Resort.

WHO: Duluth Mayor Don Ness, WLSSD Manager of Planning and Technical Services Jack Ezell, City of
Duluth Director of Public Works & Utilities James Benning

WHEN: 11:00 a.m. Tomorrow, Wednesday, June 24, 2015

WHERE: Endion Pump Station, located along the Duluth Lakewalk, at the end of Water Street (off 215t
Ave East) - near Beacon Pointe Resort

(Parking will be available in the lot at the end of Water Street, as well as along Water Street. Please do not
use Beacon Pointe Resort parking.)

For more information, please contact Karen Anderson, WLSSD Director of Community Relations, at
(218) 740-4776, or Daniel Fanning, City of Duluth Communications & Policy Director, at (218) 730-5307.
Additional information will also be distributed at the news conference.
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